
 
  
NOTICE OF DECISION FROM MONDAY, February 27, 2023 
PUBLISHED ON TOWN OF WILTON WEBSITE: March 1, 2023 
 
At its regular meeting held on February 27, 2023, the Wilton Planning and Zoning Commission 
took the following action(s): 
 
 
APPROVED WITH CONDITION(S): 
  
 
SP#504, Bridge Crossing, LLC / Sweet Peet, for property located at 586 Danbury Road, 
Assessors Map #23, Lot #17; within a General Business (GB) zone, 1.175 Acres; to legalize the 
use of a contractor’s storage/distribution yard 
 
SP#507, Town of Wilton, Wilton Police Station, for property located at 238 (aka 240) Danbury 
Road, Assessor’s Map #57, Lot #24 within a Single Family Residential (R-1A) zone, 11.17 
acres; to construct a new replacement Police Headquarters, along with related site improvements 
and remove the existing Police building. 
 
Dated this 1st day of March, 2023, Wilton Planning & Zoning Commission 
Eric Fanwick, Secretary 
 
 
Publish ONCE in the Wilton Bulletin on Thursday, March 9, 2023.  
 
Please send invoice to:    Please send Certificate of Publication to: 
Wilton Planning and Zoning    Wilton Planning and Zoning 
Town Hall Annex           Town Hall Annex 
238 Danbury Road     238 Danbury Road 
Wilton, CT  06897     Wilton, CT 06897 
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